
Sent: 11 April 2014 12:11 
To: Planning 
Cc garden macqueen 
Subject: 2 Rt 4 King's Terrace, Landon NW1 CUP, ApplKation ref 2014/1840/P 

Categories: Orange Category 

For the attention of Jason Traves. 

Dear Jason, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

We cannot give an opinion on this proposed scheme as the one single sheet of proposals is to 
inadequate. 
We need plans of the floors of the houses and, particularly, we need sections. We have no 
information on heights of walls surrounding the yard, window heights and sizes of the rooms. 
There seems to be little or no daylight or sunlight for the Study/Family Room. 
The drawings do not show who owns or who overlooks the yard. We really do need to see the 
extent of the two residential units. 

We will be happy to comment again if you can get mow information from the applicant. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, CO-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 


